Irene Satuqsi P.O. Box 70 Hall Beach, NU XOAOKO

December 11, 2017

Nunavut Planning Commission P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0

Dear Nunavut Planning Commission:

I am writing this letter to I am in Supportive of Baffinland's Project moving to the NIRB process as having to work at Mary River has made me improve personally. I am proud to be the Mary River site because I can talk to my friends and heal with them as well on a level. Financially, it has help my family of 6 to combat the food insecurities that we use to face when I was unemployed. I would be disappointed if anything happened to the project as it's my source of Income for my family.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (867)928-8463.

Sincerely,

Irene Satuqsi

Mene Saturgai